
Year 3/4 Newsletter – Term 3 Update 

Dear Families, 

We’ve had a wonderful few weeks of learning in Year 3/4 and are excited to share what the class 
has been working on across our subjects. 

 

English – Persuasive Writing 
Students have been exploring persuasive texts, learning how to structure strong arguments and 

use convincing language. They’ve enjoyed taking on real-life topics and practising how to 
support their opinions with reasons and evidence. 

 

Mathematics – Fractions in Action 
Our focus in Maths has been on fractions and their many real-life applications. Students are 
developing confidence in recognising, comparing, and applying fractions through hands-on 

activities and problem-solving tasks, such as sharing, cooking, farming rations and 
measurement challenges. 

   

Science – Heat Investigations 
In Science, we are investigating heat and its sources. The class has enjoyed carrying out 
experiments to explore how heat moves and the impact it has on everyday objects and 

materials. 

     

 

HASS – Holiday Destinations 
In HASS, students are researching two distinct places around the world to compare their 



similarities and differences. This has been a research-heavy task that is helping them build their 
inquiry skills, as well as broaden their global knowledge. 

 

Looking Ahead – Pen pals 
We are very excited to begin a pen pal program soon! This will give students the opportunity to 
connect with others, practise their writing skills in an authentic way, and learn about different 

communities. 

Celebrations 

 

 

 

Team Work 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support at home. Please reach out if you have any questions about 
our learning. 

Warm regards, 
Winnifred Okoegwale 

 


